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12th July 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Warm Weather  
 
We’ve been paying close attention to the weather forecast for the next few days and write to 
confirm that from today until the end of term (Thursday 21st July 2022), students can wear PE kits 
instead of their regular school uniform if they wish to try and keep cool.   
 
On Monday, especially, please can we urge you all to send your child into college with plenty of 
water bottles – these can be refilled throughout the day.  
 
Thank you for your support.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
 


